
From:   John A. Koontz   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   August 17, 2018

Subject:   0371-EX-CR-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Thank you for your message of earlier today. We have tracked down the payment details: an internal
request was made following submission of the renewal, that payment be remitted to FCC. That internal
request was submitted into the procurement system. It is unclear why the final step of making payment
from the program account to FCC was not successful; we have renewed internal request and asked that
payment from that account be expedited to satisfy the fee obligation; effort is underway to ensure
payment is received at FCC by early next week. We regret the delay that this has caused in processing.


